
Gordon Movie 
Theater Project

Pledge Form

Funds are currently being sought to renovate and re-open the Gordon Movie Theater in Gordon, Neb. The 
theater will operate with the help of volunteer groups, providing a safe environment for our youth and serving 
as a source of pride and entertainment for our community. A total of $200,653 is needed to renovate the 
theater, purchase new projection equipment and provide start-up costs. With your pledge, we are one step 
closer to restoring a vital source of entertainment to the people of our community.

All donors will be honored in a dedication reel, which will play prior to every movie at the theater. Donations 
made in memory of loved ones will be recognized in the reel with a photo and brief bio, if available. Pledges 
will be collected once sufficient funds have been secured to move forward with the project.

I would like my donation to be in memory of a loved one (minimum donation of $1,000):
	
	 (____) NO

	 (____) Yes, please accept this donation in memory of ______________________________________

I commit to (check one):

	 (____)  Pledge $_______________ in one payment to go toward the Gordon Movie Theater Project.

	 (____) Pledge $________________split into four equal payments over the next four years.

Donor Name

Date
Address

Phone

Donor Signature

Please return to:
Gordon Community Theater, Inc
400 N Main St.
Gordon, NE 69343

Please call Jordan Huether, president, 
at 605-899-2862 with any questions.

Gordon Community Theater, Inc. is a 501(c)3 private foundation. Donors will be receipted as soon as possible.


